
 

 

 
 
 

Council Hearings 
Northland Regional Council’s Draft Annual Plan 2014/15 
 
Welcome to the council’s hearing for its Draft Annual Plan 2014/15 
 
Council appreciates you taking the time to come and speak in support of your 
submission to the Draft Annual Plan. 
 
Today council will hear any points you want to make in addition to your written 
submission.  Councillors may ask you questions about aspects of your submission 
they wish to clarify.  You can assume that they have read your written submission, so 
please do not simply re-read it. 
 
The councillors will not debate any of the issues today, nor will they be able to give 
you any answers at this point.  That will happen at the deliberations, which are the 
next step in the process. 
 
On Friday, 30 May council will deliberate on all of the issues raised by submitters in 
both written and oral submissions.  This will possibly result in amendments to the 
draft plan before council adopts the final plan - which we expect to happen in June 
this year. 
 
After the final Annual Plan is adopted council will advise you on its decision(s) on the 
issue or issues you have raised. 
 
If you have any queries during the consultation process please call us on 
0800 002 004. 
 
Thank you for taking the time to come and present your point of view in person. 
 
Please note that only submitters to the Draft Annual Plan for whom a specific 
hearing has been scheduled are entitled to speaking rights. 


